

Dear Valued Patient,

It is with great pleasure to announce our newest addition to the Cromwell Dental Care team. We are very excited to have Dr. Lisa Conley join our team starting March 1st. Many of you might not know but Dr. Conley is my sister. She has been practicing dentistry for fourteen years and has been working at her own Westerville, Ohio practice for the last five.

This opportunity has been in the making over the last year and it allows us at Cromwell Dental Care to extend our over the top standard of care to more patients in our community. This also allows us to offer more appointment times for our current patients.

With this letter I would like to inform you that Dr. Conley is going to be working on Thursday mornings as well as the first Friday of the month. As we continue to grow within the community we will be able to make more Fridays available to our patients.

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to serving Maryvsille and surrounding areas for years to come.

Sincerely,

Justin Cromwell, D.D.S.

Lisa Conley, D.D.S.

